
CATS Technology Policy 

Students are only allowed to use technology with their teacher’s permission (smart phones, 

Ipads, Tablets, Kindles, and such). 

Students are not allowed to use technology during a test or lecture, nor for anything unrelated to 

class.  If they do, their technology will be taken away immediately. Parents will be notified of the 

violation, and they (parents) can pick up the technology in the office after school.  

Per Bogle’s technology policy, improper use of personal electronic devices is not allowed and 

could result in loss of network and BYOT privileges, disciplinary action, or legal action if 

appropriate.  

Students are not allowed to text or email anyone during school hours  - including their parents.  

If a student finds it necessary to contact a parent, the proper procedure will be to ask the teacher 

for permission to do so.   Students are NOT to contact the parent requesting that they bring 

forgotten homework, books, or supplies as one of our goals is to reinforce responsibility in 

preparation for high school.  We appreciate your cooperation in this manner.   

 

Thank you, 

The CATS Team 

 

 

No permission from your teacher?  Then: 

                  


